MINUTES

ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE

February 24, 1995

Present: Brothers, Funk, Hoover, Hugenberg (chair), Krishnan, Morrison, Schuster
Absent: Anderson, Tingley, Wess (student)

Excused: Kudav

Guest: Genevra Mann

Hugenberg reported on his request for additional information from Hugh Earnhart
(Chair of the Academic Senate). Hugenberg reported that he understood Earnhart
would take the report from the ad-hoc committee on experiential learning and forward it
to the Academic Standards Committee before further consideration by the Senate.
Hugenberg reported he was still collecting additional information from Harold Yiannaki
on the plus/minus grading option.

There was a brief discussion of the issue on academic minors. Brothers explained the
current policy towards minors in Arts and Sciences. Hoover raised the issue of reporting
a student’s minor on their transcripts. There will be additional discussion of this issue at
the next meeting.

Hugenberg passed out copies of the University’s current policy for taking classes
Credit/No Credit [copy attached if you were not at the meeting].

Brothers passed out a memo explaining the NCAA rule for declaring majors by student-
athletes. We will discuss this at our next meeting.

Genevra Mann discussed issues regarding high school deficiencies and the Credit/No
Credit grading option. She passed out summary sheets [they are attached if you did net
attend the meeting]. We will discuss the Credit-No Credit grading option at our next
meeting.

Brothers passed out information on the Ohio College Preparation Mathematics [draft]. A

copy of this information sheet is attached.

Meeting Reminder: Friday, March 3 from 3:00-4:00 in the Department of Communication
and Theater Conference Room (2003 Bliss Hall).





